Fr. Francis A. Gorman Assembly 3411

5/18/2018

ASSEMBLY NEWS





St. Joseph Interim Principal Nadine DePape

HAT PARADE SUCCESS

Many of our officers were serving their first year in their officer positions in the Assembly. Nominations were open to all members in good standing. The Assembly decided to repeat the slate of officers for the coming year. At the May election, nominations can still be accepted from the floor. Please plan to attend our May 22 meeting for the election. Every vote counts.



SKs (left to right) Bill Lenkner, Frank Rothmann, Don Bader, Walt Hill, Dave Gorney

UPDATES

UPCOMING EXEMPLIFICATION

Great news! Our Assembly has two new SK candidates signed up to attend the May 26 Exemplification in nearby Spartanburg, SC. Tom Holahan and William O'Meallain, both Third degree Knights from Council 8295 will be joining our Assembly. That will give us four new recruits for this year.

RECRUITING

Remember to recruit new members into the Assembly. We have many members who are $3^{\rm rd}$ degree in KC 8295 who would be ideal to join the Assembly. Remember to mention that our Assembly is funding the standard \$70 registration fee to any qualified candidate who would like to be a Sir Knight.

Please attend our monthly meetings. Your presence counts.